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27th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
This morning, we have had the “New Beats” rock and pop recital team from NMPAT in 
school to perform 2 concerts to year 7 and 8 and we have been offered an exciting 
opportunity for Campion students to take part in a 10-week rock band project with an 
industry specialist. This will commence in the summer term and will consist of 10 group 
lessons where students will be taught to play the electric guitar, bass guitar, drums, 
keyboards, and vocals, whilst also being taught valuable ensemble skills in a band set up.  
 
This is designed to be a taster session for students who have enjoyed this morning and 
would like to try their hand at playing a rock and pop instrument. Lessons will take place 
during the day at school, students will leave their regular lesson to attend a 25-minute 
group session and then return to their lesson.  
 
Places on this project are first come first served and the cost of these sessions is £39.33 
(£3.93 per session) which is due via ParentPay by the end of this half term if successful in 
gaining a place. To book your child’s place on this course, please use the QR code below and 
complete the electronic form by Friday 15th March 2024. We will then contact you to 
confirm your place.  
If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium, please contact us to discuss how we may be able to 
support with this.  
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me on 
d.brown@campionschool.org.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Danielle Brown 
Head Of Music 
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